
TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager, and Austin Ramirez, Economic Development 
Manager 

DATE: September 13, 2022 

SUBJECT: Economic Development 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

This is a discussion item.  The City’s Economic Development Manager Austin Ramirez 
welcomes the opportunity to talk with Planning Commission members and answer questions 
about City’s economic development. 

 

 
2) Background: 
 

The City updated its Economic Development Plan in 2019 to reflect the changes that have 
occurred in the City since the Plan’s original adoption in 2010.  The Economic Development 
Plan is an Element of the Comprehensive Plan. 

 
This summer, Austin Ramirez joined the City as Economic Development Manager.  He will 
be leading both economic development efforts and the implementation of the Habitat 
Conservation Plan when it is adopted. 

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 None 
 

 
4) Attachments: 
 

A. Presentation 
B. 2019 Economic Development Plan 


